
 

 

The Nye County Assessor offices in Tonopah and Pahrump will be 
closed to the public through the end of the year.  

Our staff are working, and able to assist you remotely. We invite you to 
make use of our drop boxes located outside both the Tonopah and 
Pahrump branch locations, as well as our electronic means of 
communication listed below:  

Tonopah Telephone: (775) 482-8174 

Tonopah Fax: (775) 482-8178 

Pahrump Telephone: (775) 751-7060 

Pahrump Fax: (775) 751-4207 

E-mail: Assessor@co.nye.nv.us 

Website: https://www.nyecounty.net/267/Assessor 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and wish you all a 
joyous, and above all, a healthy holiday season. These steps are due to 
the surge of COVID-19 cases in Nye County and out of an abundance of 
caution and concern for the safety and wellbeing of our staff and the 
public. 
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